HOWELL

PUBLIC SCHOOLS

October 4, 2018

Parker Middle School will have an interscholastic basketball.team for 7th and 8th grade boys during the
second quarter of the 2018/2019 school year.

Basketball try-outs will begin Monday, October 29, 2018 through Wednesday, October 31, 2018 from 2:30
-4:30. Students must be picked up by 4:30. Students are required to have a physical in order to try
out. Physical forms are available on the Information Wall by the Media Center or online at
howelischools.com under the Athletics tab. Physicals must be dated April 15, 2018 or after. Students
must have passed 5 of their classes and received at least a 2.0 GPA for the fourth quarter of 2018 to be
eligible to participate.

There is no athletic fee for students to play, but there will be an admission charge to watch a game.
Middle School events are $2.00 for adults and $1.00 for students K - 12. Children under 5 are free.

If your son is interested in trying out for the basketball program, please have him bring the bottom portion
of this form to the coach on the first day of try-outs. Physicals forms should be turned into the main office
any time prior to the first day of practice. If you have any questions, please call.

Sincerely,

Trish Poelke
Principal

has my permission to try-out and participate on the Parker
Middle School basketball team. | understand that a physical is required before she can participate.
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